Public Notice

To: All Elected Officials/Department Heads/Media
From: Lake County Commissioners

Date: 12/22/2021

Re: Notice of Cancellation

The Commissioners Meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 23, 2021

The Commissioners Meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 23, 2021 is cancelled.
The next regular scheduled meeting is December 30, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 440-350-2751
Jennifer.bell@lakecountyohio.gov.

Thank you,
Jennifer Bell, Clerk

or



